PTTEP response re EarthRights report on alleged corporate complicity in abuses in Burma
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited PTTEP to respond to the following items: 

- “Oil Companies Fueling Nuclear Proliferation in Burma (Myanmar), Complicit in Targeted Killings and Forced Labor”, EarthRights International, 7 July 2010

http://www.earthrights.org/sites/default/files/documents/press-release-july-5-2010-energy-insecurity.pdf 

- “Energy Insecurity: How Total, Chevron, and PTTEP Contribute to Human Rights Violations, Financial Secrecy, and Nuclear Proliferation in Burma (Myanmar)”, EarthRights International, July 2010
http://www.earthrights.org/sites/default/files/documents/energy-insecurity.pdf 

 
In response, PTTEP sent the following statement:

21 July 2010

“PTTEP conducts its business as a responsible corporate member of society to observe the laws of Thailand and the countries we operate.  We strongly support the fundamental human rights in line with the legitimate role of business and give proper regard to health, safety, security and environment consistent with our commitment to contribute to sustainable development of the society where we operate.  We also involve through communities on educational and healthcare programs and the nature of the local society.  PTTEP adheres to our codes of business conduct which encompass monetary transparency and is reflected in our participation to the disclosure of actual financial information to multi-stakeholders as guided by the applicable laws.  We also strictly comply with the contractual obligations of the projects in the host countries we operate.”

